

CENTER FOR HISTORY AND NEW MEDIA GEORGE MASON UNIVERSITY 4400 UNIVERSITY DRIVE, MSN 1E7 FAIRFAX, VA 22030 P: 866.539.8381 F: 703.993.4585

Column A and Column B



Some of the first who ventured to eat Chinese cooking reported back unfavorably—New York journalist Edwin Trafton wrote in Frank Leslie's Popular Monthly, "I feel as though I had eaten a rare-done nightmare," after eating a Chinese meal—but the cuisine soon took off. Answer the following questions.

1. In which of the following areas did early Chinese immigrants typically not find work?	
 Planting and harvesting fruits and vegetables on large farms Constructing roads and railways Taking in laundry Opening stores that imported and sold food and medicine to other Chinese immigrate Opening Chinese restaurants for non-Chinese Working in gold mines 	nts
2. The first restaurant in America aiming to purvey Chinese food to non-Chinese customers opened around:	
□ 1865□ 1890□ 1920□ 1935	
3. Which of the following is typical fare in China?	
 □ Chop suey □ Fortune cookies □ Chow mein with crunchy noodles □ Sweet and sour pork 	
4. Which of the following were <i>not</i> among the first non-Chinese in America to develop a to for Chinese food?	aste
 Young people in New York City looking for novel thrills by "slumming" in Chinatown Irish construction workers who built the Union Pacific Railroad line to the West, who lead about Chinese cooking from the Chinese construction workers on the Central Pacific Railroad. 	arned



- □ Actors, actresses, and other San Franciscans who self-consciously adopted a "Bohemian" lifestyle
- □ Policemen and other late-night workers in Chicago who needed something to eat after other restaurants had closed for the night

Sources:

Bonner, Arthur. Alas! What Brought Thee Hither?: The Chinese in New York, 1800-1950. Madison, NJ: Fairleigh Dickinson UP, 1997.

Chan, Shiu Wong. New York: Frederick A. Stokes, 1917.

"Chinese Cooking. Chinese Gastronomy Different from American. Wong Chin Foo's Account of His Countrymen's Customs." Galveston Daily News, July 27, 1884, 10.

"Chinese newspaper, dishware, basket and other unidentified items," Library of Congress, Alice Iola Hare Photograph Collection, Bancroft Library, University of California, Berkeley (accessed April 16, 2010).

"Chinese Reception for Gotham: Reginald De Koven Plans a Purely Celestial Entertainment." Chicago Daily Tribune, November 16, 1896, 1.

"Chinese Restaurant on Dupont Street, San Francisco, Cal.: From Illustrated San Francisco News," 1869, Library of Congress, Bancroft Library, University of California, Berkeley (accessed April 14, 2010).

"Chow Chop Suey." Daily (Chicago) Inter Ocean, March 23, 1896, 4.

Foo, Wang Chin. "The Chinese in New York." The Cosmopolitan, June 1888, 297-311.

Forman, Allan. "A Celestial Delmonico. Eating Perfumed Pig and Other Delicacies at a Chinese Restaurant in Gotham." Daily (Chicago) Inter Ocean, July 25, 1886, 11.

Forman, Allan. "The Chinese in New York." Atchison Daily GlobeMarch 25, 1887.

"General Intelligence." Boston Investigator, October 10, 1888, 6.

"Quoe's Guests. They Ate of His Several Chinese Viands. Members of Boston's 400 Enjoy a New Dinner." Boston Daily Globe, March 1, 1891, 4.

Trafton, Edwin H. "A Chinese Dinner in New York." Frank Leslie's Popular Monthly, February 1884, 183-187.

Young, Alexander. "Chinese Food and Cookery." Appletons' Journal of Literature, Science and Art, September 14, 1872, 291-293.

http://teachinghistory.org/history-content/quiz